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Dear _______, 

The City of Dixon’s Water Distribution Division is currently updating its list of certified backflow testers 

that do work in the City of Dixon. We are reaching out because we will be adding qualifying testers to a 

sample directory that is sent out to customers when their device fails and which will be posted on the 

City’s website. In order to qualify for this list, a backflow tester will need to have an AWWA Backflow 

Prevention Assembly General Tester Certification, Backflow Test Kit Accuracy Certification, and a 

Business license in the City of Dixon. 

If you would like to be added to our list, Please respond by March 31st with proof of all 3 documents to 

Jhudson@cityofdixon.us or Ddunn@cityofdixon.us. 

 

If you have any questions, please call contact Josh Hudson at 707-678-7050 EXT 5501 or email 

Jhudson@cityofdixon.us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Josh Hudson 

 

Operations Supervisor - Water Distribution Division 

 

Phone:  530-682-3265 

E-Mail:  jhudson@cityofdixon.us 
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